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THE SUPREME COURT DID NOT GRANT A LEAVE OF APPEAL TO STONESOFT 

CORPORATION 

 

The Supreme Court has decided not to grant a leave of appeal to 

Stonesoft Corporation concerning the verdict given by the Helsinki 

Court of Appeal on October 31, 2008, which thus remains in force.  

 

In the said verdict the Helsinki Court of Appeal imposed Stonesoft 

Corporation a corporate fine of EUR 20,000 for a security market 

information offence. The company has paid the corporate fine in 

November 2008. 
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